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Our goal with Arroyo Trails is to
reconnect children and families and our
communities with nature!



A DISCOVERY
WOODLANDS

Play in Nature

ABOUT US
The People for Channahon Parks
(PFCP) Foundation was formed in
2009. PFCP is a 501(c)3 not for
profit organization, PFCP solicits
support for the Channahon Park
District through volunteerism, gifts
and grants, memberships, and
planned giving opportunities. A
Board of Directors consisting of 12
local community members acts to
improve the quality of life for
people utilizing the park system.

OUR MISSION
We provide opportunities for the
preservation of open space and the
development of recreational
resources within the Channahon
Park District.

ARROYO TRAILS
Construction at Arroyo Trails is in
Phase 2 including an outdoor
classroom council ring, outdoor
ampitheater, nature themed
playground with water play area,
pavilion shelter with restroom, and
many additional interpretive,
educational and fun opportunities
for children and families to
experience nature. The park will
also feature many Nature Based
Educational Programs offered
throughout the year amoung the
woodlands and grasslands on the
property including summer camps,
special events, and scout group
programs.


